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This approved JD is valid for a period of 5-years from the date of this letter, unless 
new information supporting a revision is provided to this office before the expiration 
date.  Also enclosed, you will find the Memorandum For Record (MFR) addressing 
wetlands and waters of the U.S. located within the JD review area, and a Notification of 
Administrative Appeals Options and Process and Request for Appeal Form (RFA) 
regarding this DA Approved Jurisdictional Determination. Should you disagree with 
certain terms and/or conditions of this DA Approved JD, the Notification of 
Administrative Appeal Options form outlines the steps to take to file your objection. 
Please note, the RFA form must be received by the Northwest Division Office no later 
than February 2, 2024. 

This delineation has been conducted to identify the limits of the Corps’ Clean Water 
Act jurisdiction for the particular site identified in this request.  This delineation may not 
be valid for the wetland conservation provisions of the Food Security Act of 1985, as 
amended.  If you or your tenant are U. S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) program 
participants, or anticipate participation in the USDA programs, you should request a 
certified wetland determination from the local office of the Natural Resources 
Conservation Service prior to starting work. 

Nothing in this letter shall be construed as excusing you from compliance with other 
Federal, state, or local statutes, ordinances or regulations which may affect this work. 

We are interested in your thoughts and opinions concerning the quality of service 
you received from the Walla Walla District, Corps of Engineers Regulatory Division. 
Please visit us online at http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm apex/f?p=regulatory 

survey and complete an electronic version of our Customer Service Survey form, 
which will be automatically submitted to us.  Alternatively, you may call and request a 
paper copy of the survey, which you may complete and return to us by mail.  For 
additional information about our Regulatory program please visit us at http://www 
.nww.usace.army.mil/BusinessWithUs/RegulatoryDivision.aspx.  Your responses are 
appreciated and will allow us to improve our services. 

https://nww.usace.army.mil/BusinessWithUs/RegulatoryDivision.aspx
http://www
http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm
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